
Subject: Reconsidering Canada’s Fighter Jet Procurement Strategy 

Dear [MP Name], 

As your constituent, I’m writing to urge the Government of Canada to reconsider the scale and 
structure of its F-35 fighter jet procurement and to prioritize investment in sovereign, 
Canadian-inclusive defence capabilities. 

While I recognize the need to modernize Canada’s air defence, I believe we have an 
opportunity—right now—to make strategic choices that reflect our values, protect our autonomy, 
and strengthen our economy. 

Specifically, I ask that you: 

●​ Support minimizing the total number of F-35s purchased beyond the 16 already 
committed;​
 

●​ Advocate for acquisition of the Saab Gripen or similar alternatives that include domestic 
co-manufacturing and technology transfer;​
 

●​ Champion long-term investment in Canada’s defence industrial base, including 
components, shipbuilding, and dual-use technology development.​
 

Canada should not remain a passive buyer in an era when sovereignty, resilience, and 
economic security are more important than ever. 

Please forward this message to the Ministers of National Defence and Public Services and 
Procurement Canada on my behalf, and I would appreciate a response on where you stand. 

Sincerely,​
 [Your Full Name]​
 [Your Postal Code]​
 [Optional: Your Phone Number or Email] 

 


